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The Greater Nottingham 
Strategic Plan will guide 
development in Rushcliffe, 
Broxtowe, Gedling and 
Nottingham City up to 2038. 

The ‘Preferred Approach’ 
consultation seeks views on 
proposals for the amount and 
location of new housing and 
employment development to 
meet future needs across the 
area.  

 

View consultation documents 

 and further information: 

Website: www.gnplan.org.uk/preferredapproach  

Email: localdevelopment@rushcliffe.gov.uk  

Telephone Rushcliffe Planning Policy team: 0115 981 9911 

Twitter: @gnplan 
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